
Lode Tennis Club

Questionnaire March 2012

Background:

Your tennis club Committee of Management received a request from some members to consider

a change to the booking periods for the court, (which are currently one hour slots) because they

are often not long enough to complete a doubles match.  The request was for there to be slots of

1½ hours each.

The committee has considered this proposal, and did not feel it was appropriate to implement

such a change across the board.  A compromise has been suggested however, which is to convert

3 x 1 hour slots each day into 2 x 1½ slots.  These would either be from 9am to 12 noon, or from

2pm to 5pm. This would leave the majority of bookings with the traditional 1 hour period, but

still allow some periods to be available for those who want to play a full match.

In order to ensure that you, as members of the club, have every opportunity to express your

preferences regarding any potential change, we have decided to canvass your views, before

making a final decision.   So please can you complete the questionnaire below and return it with

your subscriptions and completed membership form (the latter helps us with administration) to

Sally Jaggard at 23 Abbey Lane, Lode, as soon as possible.

QUESTIONNAIRE

Your Membership Name:

Please enter the number of individual members represented by your membership subscription

in the appropriate boxes below: 

Yes No

Q1. Are you in favour of a change, so that

some 1½ periods are available?

9am to

noon

3pm to

5pm

Q2. If you are in favour of a change

would you prefer the new slots to be

from 9am to 12 noon or from 2pm to

5pm?

Any other comments or observations?


